
Board Meeting 2/5/2015
● Recert: 16 slots, in Joshua Tree at Indian Cove. Will people want to spend both

Friday and Saturday night?
Do we need to provide proctors? Julie volunteers to be a proctor.

○ Do we need to provide a patient?
○ How many meals will the team pay for? Dinner Friday, breakfast

and lunch Saturday, Sar bbq for dinner Sat., provide your own food
for Sunday.

● Sign made by the county will be $300? Ed is working on the sign so we don’t have
to spend that money! Thanks Ed!

● The Sheriff’s office wants our team list and certifications, so get on that if you
haven’t already.

● Mission Manager—we could possibly get it for $1500/year. Calling Post is only
$300/year. Mission Manager is far more advanced and allows texts and search
mapping, etc. There could be other programs out there that have more limited
capabilities that would meet our needs. Max is going to look into a few different
options. We did all this a few years ago and decided to stick with Calling Post. It
is possible the county might give us Mission Manager for free, which would be
great, but if not, we should look into alternatives. Text capability would be great
for our team, especially if you can see who is going. Julia is going to follow up
with Rachel. Calling Post also has a deluxe 12 cent edition with additional
features.

● Google Docs is a mess. Should we just find a completely different service that is
easier to use and share?

● If you have any media releases related to Inyo SAR make sure to contact Carma at:
760-787-88538 cropper@inyocounty.us .

● Should we have a written protocol about when someone is not working out on the
team? If we don’t trust someone with our lives they shouldn’t be on the team.

● Reword our website—so we don’t say we encourage just anyone to join.
● Vehicles: the Suburban is our only decent vehicle. Would we be willing to pay for

part of a car and donate it back to the sheriff’s department to do the maintenance?
We need some vehicles that can get us there and are comfortable. Ed suggests that
we look into a grant from the local Donald M Slaeger foundation.

● We should ensure that people are driving safely and in such a way that doesn’t
destroy our vehicles. Should we have a training or policy? Should we require
people to sign off on driving guidelines? Should we address it regularly at SAR
meetings to remind people that this is the attitude of the team.

● Other trainings: bolting, crime scene, helicopter, advanced rope rescue, EMT
continuing education credit trainings, avalanche training, ATV training

 




